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Please make sure we have your up-to-date contact number 

so that we can contact you and keep you updated with our 

message system. 

Year 6 

Hello year six!  It is really strange to not see you all 

for our morning lessons and intervention after-

noons.  I hope you have enjoyed the ten minute 

reading challenges and have started to research a 

British Scientist.  Don’t worry if not as you have 

plenty of time.  Please e mail to say hi and feel free 

to share any photo, short videos or updates about 

what you have been up to. This weekend I am very 

much looking forward to watching Mandalorian as it 

looks awesome and I have been told that I must go 

on the trampoline to exercise more! I am really 

missing you all and (don’t tell my kids) much prefer 

teaching you guys in school than home schooling!  

Please stay safe and make the most of your family 

time.   

Love Mrs Davies  

Hi all  

Its only been a week since I’ve seen you 

all waving and smiling when I’m on the 

crossing. Your’e all like a ray of 

sunshine that brighten up my days. I 

hope you are all well and working hard 

on the packs you took home. Miss you 

all. Parents, I’m thinking of you all.  

Take care and 

stay safe all 

my love  

Tracey x 

 

Stay Safe - School is a very strange place with only a few 

children. Hope everyone is coping okay, please get in 

touch by email or phone if you need us. Mrs Barnes 
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Together We Succeed 

Dear 2C 

I hope that you’re all taking care of one another at 

home. It’s very strange not to see you all every day 

and I am missing you all. My days are very quiet 

without you all! I hope that you will send me an 

email on the year 2 email address so I can stay up 

to date: bb.y2homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk I’d 

love to know what you’ve been up to, whether it’s 

one of the home learning activities or something 

else. Remember to keep logging into your 

TTRockstars account so you get really fast at your 

times tables and amaze everyone. Miss Smith and 

I have set some special tournaments so keep an 

eye out for these – every coin counts!  

 

I saw a link to some David Walliams stories online 

and thought of you all as I know how much we 

loved reading Blob by David Walliams this year. 

Here’s the link if you would like to listen to more: 

https://www.worldofdavidwalliams.com/elevenses/ 

 

Take care and stay safe. I’m looking forward to 

hearing from you all.  

Best wishes,  

Miss Collins xx 

Hi 2S, 

Wow, it is strange not seeing your smiling faces every day! I’m missing you all very much and 

I’ve been thinking a lot about all the wonderful things you will be doing at home. I hope you are 

showing your adults what fabulous champion learners you are but also enjoying spending some 

quality time with your loved ones. I’ve seen that some of you have been using TT Rockstars to 

exercise your maths brains and I’m very impressed. If you haven’t used it yet, get on there… we 

have a 2S vs 2C battle going on and we need your help! I would love to hear from you on our 

year group email. Please feel free to email me pictures, videos and messages about your day 

and what you have been up to. Also email me if you need help with your learning… I’m missing 

our learning time together! 

Keep safe and keep smiling, 

Miss Smith x 

P.S- You can all be Star of the Day every day whilst you’re learning at home!  

Wow 6H, what a different week!  

I’ve missed chatting to you all about what you’re 

reading, what you’ve been up to, and listening to 

your funny (or dreadful!) jokes.  

I hope you have enjoyed your learning this week. 

Please share your writing with me: I can’t wait to 

see what you found out about those scientists. I’m 

even more excited about next weeks challenge. I’ll 

upload the timetable to the home learning folder 

soon. Please don’t worry if you haven’t completed 

all of the work, or have done it in a different order. 

The weather has been lovely, so I hope you’ve 

been spending some time playing in the garden 

too and not worrying about school work.  

Have you seen all of the exciting online learning 

opportunities? I bet lots of you are joining in the 

daily Joe Wickes workout, listening to the David 

Walliams stories, and there’s also a daily maths 

lesson solving some awesome problems at http://

www.iseemaths.com/lessons56/ 

Please send me some solutions, or pictures of 

your working out. There’s only so much Number-

blocks I can take with Charlie. Save my sanity and 

send me some exciting learning over!  

I was so excited to see Taskmaster produce Stay 

at home tasks released on YouTube. Why not try 

some of those with people at home? I wish we’d 

had time to try more at school, but send me your 

attempts for the Stay At Home tasks and we could 

have a shout out to the most creative in the next 

newsletter!  

Hope to speak to you all soon. Mrs Hathaway x 
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Together We Succeed 

Hello Lower Juniors! 

I hope you’re all settling into your new 

routines well.  It’s lovely to see how 

creative and productive you’ve been. 

Your adults seem to have done a brilliant 

job managing such a big change so 

quick. 

Please remember to email us on  

bb.y3homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk 

or  

bb.y4homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk, 

to let us know how you’re getting on. We 

miss you all terribly, and whether it’s to 

ask questions about work, share some 

pictures of what you’ve been up to, or 

just a chat if you’re feeling a little lonely – 

we’re here.   

School is quiet and we can’t wait to see 

you all. Hopefully it’ll be soon!  

Stay safe. Please look after yourselves. 

Get fresh air, listen to your grown-ups 

and stay in touch with each other and 

those special people in your lives.  

Mrs Guilder, Mrs Brooke and  Mr Billings. 

xx 

Hello Reception!  

We hope you have been enjoying some time with your family and the lovely weather we have 

had. We are missing all of your lovely smiles. We hope that you have been enjoying your 

learning packs, I wondered if any of you had tried any recipes yet? I think I will be making some 

cakes at the weekend!   

Thank you to all those children that have been sending us emails, they have put a big smile on 

our faces! If you would like to keep spreading a little bit of hope and cheer, you could paint a 

rainbow to put in your window.  

Please stay safe, and remember to keep washing your hands! See if you can teach your grown 

up the ‘wash your hands’ song we have been singing in school. We will see you all soon.  

Love Miss Thornton. 

Arrangements for collection of Free School Meals 

hampers will be text to you as soon as it is all sorted. 

We will likely be giving time slots to come and collect 

so that we can maintain social distancing.  

Bear with us while we get things sorted. 

Thanks  



Well  hello there 5/6G 

It’s really odd not seeing your smiling faces and 

hearing your fantastic tales every day. I am missing 

you and I hope you are all staying safe and follow-

ing all the guidelines about protecting yourselves 

and others. 

Please email me with your exciting news and any 

gossip I may be missing out on! I’d love to see what 

you’ve been up to. 

I’m doing my Joe Wickes every morning with Me-

gan so hope you’re keeping up. 

Your challenge next week is to play a new game. It 

could  be a board game or outside or one you make 

up yourself - have fun too! 

Stay safe and please get in touch.       Mrs Gould 

Year 1 

Hello Year 1! It has been really strange not be-

ing with you all this week and I have missed 

doing all the exciting lessons with you. I hope 

that you all have been really busy with differ-

ent activities and projects. Please e-mail to say 

hello and let me know what you have been do-

ing. I would love to see some pictures too!  

I have been keeping busy at home and have 

been going on 1 long walk each day to get 

some fresh air. I really miss you all and cannot 

wait for you to be back in our classroom. 

Please keep busy and remember to be good 

for your families, they are doing such great 

jobs looking after you! 

I will be sending out some more activities and 

ideas for you next week, but please remember 

to look at some of the websites or ideas I put 

in the home learning pack last week or on our 

school website. 

Please remember to send me an e-mail!  

bb.y1homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk 

Love, Mr. Fowler  

Ideas that don’t need technology! 

 Follow a recipe to work on your maths 

skills 

 Write your phonics sounds on pieces of 

paper and stick them on the wall. Call 

them out and shoot them with your Nerf 

gun 

 Use an old washing up liquid bottle 

filled with water to write your phonics 

sounds on the path 

 Make some shakers with empty pots 

 Make a poster to say Thank you to the 

NHS and put it in your window 

 Find a large stone in your garden and 

paint it 

 Find things in your house with numbers 

on and make up some calculations 

 Write a story to create a new ad-

vientrue for your favourite character 

from a book, film or TV show 

 Find an interesting object and write a 

story about it or a newspaper report. 

Where has it come from? How did it get 

here? Why? 

 Do a jigsaw 

 Play a board game 

 Build a den to read your favourite book 

in 

 Make a drum kit with saucepans and 

pots and practice keeping a steady 

beat 

 Sing some songs or write your own 

songs 

 Do a colour treasure hunt; find 10 

things that are green, 9 things blue etc 

draw or take photos 

Send us your photos, pictures, ideas and news though the class email. We would like every child 

to contact their teacher at least once a week. 

STAY SAFE 


